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CHECKING IN  
WHAT’S BEEN GOING ON IN THE PRESCHOOL? 

THIS PAST MONTH: 
September Themes: 
9/12-9/16: Welcome Back  
9/19-9/23: Family  

9/26-10/7: Apples  
 

October Themes: 

10/10-10/14: Fire Prevention Week  
 

 
 
Little Eagles Preschool had a surprise visitor in        
September from Clifford himself! The children      
were all very excited to meet him and loved         
listening to the story that was read to them! 

 

   

Dear Parents,  
This school year is off to a great start! We have            

many new Little Eagles with us as well as many          
returning Little Eagles! We are very excited to        
work with your children over the course of this         
school year and we hope that your child enjoys         
every second of being here with us! During our         
first month of school, our Little Eagles have had a          
visit from Believe in Books, have made new        
friends, and have begun learning new things. 

Our hope is that October is just as wonderful as           
our first month in Little Eagles Preschool as we         
continue to learn more and more everyday and        
have fun. So far in October we have had a lot of            
fun by participating in the high school’s spirit week         
by dressing up as our favorite super heroes and         
have also come to school wearing our best black         
and white outfits. For the remainder of the month,         
we plan on continuing to learn more about the         
holidays that are celebrated in October and the        
change of seasons. 

  
 

 




